
Dear Mr. Tounget, 
 
NW AUSTIN INSISTS the District 10 that starts above 2222  PLEASE go 
back to the September 28th map and move the southeastern boundary to 
Start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the ICRC map from September 28th. 
We mean no disrespect to Tarrytown,  Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but NW 
Austin would like to remain with our communities of interest. 
 
Many residents testified (and emailed) that the September 28th map was 
the preferred map for our region, and the NWACA board issued a 
resolution unanimously supporting the map that kept our focus north of 
2222. Simply, the community engagement and comment process worked -
and NW Austin had a region that could be represented by a person who 
could put our interests first. 
 
Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter and for taking the 
appropriate action to maintain the cohesiveness,  representation, and 
interests of the NWAustin community on the Austin City Council. 
 
Teri Vicknair 


